
 

 

Announcements and Upcoming Events 
 
Hearing Assists are available at the Sound Booth. 
 

We are celebrating the Lord’s Supper today as part of the worship ser-
vice using the cups handed out today when you arrived. 
 

We are pleased to announce that the motion to change our name to 
GracePoint Church passed at last week's business meeting. We have 
started the paper work and are assembling a team that will work on roll-
ing out the new name. We are aiming for a public launch in early Sep-
tember. Stay tuned for more information!  
 
LC Clinic Baby Bottle Boomerang—Please see insert. 
 

Bethany Farm Summer Camp—Get ready for camp!  Bethany Camp is 
getting ready for you!  Please see the Bethany Farm bulletin board in the 
Fellowship Hall for more information and camp registration. You can al-
so visit their website at www.bethfarm.com. 
 

Please check your email and the church Facebook page regularly for 
updates from the church about programs, etc.  If you have subscribed to 
our all-church e-mail list, but aren’t receiving our e-mails, please check 
your spam/junk folder and verify that church@atlanticfreechurch.com is 
in your address book/contacts.  If you are not subscribed and would like 
to be, please e-mail the church office at church@atlanticfreechurch.com 
and request the link to sign up. 

 
Graduation Celebration Invitations 

 

Nate McLean—Saturday, May 22nd, from 1-3 pm here at the church in 
the Fellowship Hall. 
 

Craig Alan Becker—Sunday, May 23rd, from 4-6:30 pm at the Cass Coun-
ty Community Building,  

 

The Wisest Way to Live 
Psalm 2 

 

 Sunday, May 2nd, 2021 



 

 

 

Due to the coronavirus pandemic, please observe the follow-
ing social distancing guidelines while in the church building:   

 
 

 

W E L C O M E  T O  S U N D A Y  W O R S H I P !  

 

 
Your children are welcome in the worship service.  

 
Children’s Church/Lil’ Praisers and Nursery will not be 

offered for the time being, but you are welcome to use the 
Fellowship Hall area as a place to take your child if he/she 

becomes restless during the service. 
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  Church Webpage 
  www.atlanticfreechurch.com 

 
Senior Pastor Don McLean 
don@atlanticfreechurch.com 
 

Pastor of Student & Worship Discipleship Andrew Johnson 
andrew@atlanticfreechurch.com 
 

Children’s Discipleship Director Pam Russell                                                         
pam@atlanticfreechurch.com 
 

 
 

Atlantic Evangelical Free Church  and AEFC Youth 
 
 
@atlanticefree and @AEFCYouth 

Looking for a place to serve? You can volunteer in music,    

children’s and many more ministries. Email us at 

serve@atlanticfreechurch.com to get involved. 

 

Atlantic E Free Church 

 The use of a face covering or mask is encouraged but not 
required at our service. 

 Maintain a minimum distance of two arm lengths (six 
feet) between yourself and other people who are not 
members of your household. 

 Do not shake hands or hug people outside of your family. 

 Avoid touching your eyes, nose, mouth, and face while at 
church. 

 Cover your nose and mouth when coughing or sneezing. 
Cough or sneeze into your elbow rather than your hands.   

 Practice regular washing of hands with soap and water. 

 

If you would like to give to the Lord's work, there is an 
offering box near the entrance to the auditorium. You may 

also give online on our website or by mailing your offering to 
the church office. Thank you  

 

There will be two songs at the end of the service.  If you would like to 
leave after the first song for the sake of social distancing, you are 
welcome to do so. 



 

 


